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Celebrate Max Brallier's Latest Book and NETFLIX Premiere! 
 
Westminster, MD – Carroll County Public Library (CCPL) and A Likely Story Bookstore, will host Max Brallier and 
The Last Kids on Earth on Thursday, September 19, 6:30pm, at the Century High School’s auditorium. Ticket 
packages are $15 and include one copy of The Last Kids on Earth & The Midnight Blade and up to three event 
tickets. Tickets may be purchased at library.carr.org/max or at any CCPL Branch. 

Max Brallier is the New York Times and USA Today bestselling author of more than thirty books and games. In 
addition to The Last Kids on Earth, Max has also written the Eerie Elementary and Galactic Hot Dogs series, as well 
as multiple LEGO, Cartoon Network, and Adventure Time titles. His book series The Last Kids on Earth is premiering 
as a tv series on NETFLIX on September 17. The Big Mama Jeep will also be making an appearance at the event. 

The Last Kids on Earth is a cross between Diary of a Wimpy Kid and The Walking Dead, in which a band of suburban 
middle schoolers play video games, gorge themselves on candy, and battle zombies in the aftermath of the 
monster apocalypse.  

For all ages. Additional books will be available for purchase from A Likely Story Bookstore. Please, no outside books 
in signing line.  

#  #  # 
 

For more information, contact Amber Farran at 443-293-3141 or afarran@carr.org. 
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